
DELAWARE TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

 

MINUTES 

 
October 4, 2021 

 

The regular meeting of the Delaware Township Supervisors was called to order by Chairman 

Gary E. Truckenmiller at 6:30 P.M.  Others present were David R. Smith, Lance K. Gresh, 

Secretary/Treasurer Mark L. Burrows, and Solicitor P. Lin Davis. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to approve the  

September 7, 2021 minutes as written. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to accept the treasurer’s 

report as presented. 

 

A motion by Gary E. Truckenmiller, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to release the 

$4,250 donation to the Montgomery House Library. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to release the $1,000 

donation to the Watsontown Police Christmas Fund. 

 

A motion by Gary E. Truckenmiller, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to approve the 2022 

MMO of $31,265. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to pay Sunbury Motors 

$51,915 for the 2022 F350 pickup truck out of State Aid. 

 

A motion by Gary E. Truckenmiller, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to pay Sylvania Site 

Company $99,980.88 from the NCCD grant funds. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by Gary E. Truckenmiller and passed to pay the bills as 

presented. 

 

Chairman Gary E. Truckenmiller adjourned the meeting at 6:50 P.M. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      Mark L. Burrows 

      Secretary/Treasurer 


